\\}f ARK KINGS ACADEMY

o000 "Wisdom. Resilience. Kindness."

OPEN EVENING

Tuesday 27th September 2022
4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Come along to our September 2022 Open Evening to see how we can help your child develop the
character to thrive in life, education, and employment.

During the Open Evening, there will be an opportunity to meet the Principal and our current Year
7 pupils. There will also be the opportunity to have a tour of the school and to meet some of our
teachers and subject leaders.

You do not need to book a place in advance and everyone is welcome to join.

During the event, more information about how to apply will also be shared. Further information
about the admissions process can also be found on our website.

If you have any questions about secondary school applications, please email
info@arkkingsacademy.org.

Want to find out more?

Please visit our website: www.arkkingsacademy.org or call us on 0121 459 4451
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